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PGB/TCC 

7 February 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 13 student,  

RE: Enrichment – now Wednesday P5 Study Leave  

To support students’ preparations for their A-Level examinations, following February Half 

Term, the Enrichment programme on Wednesdays during Period 5 will be replaced with 

students being given study time. This means your child is allowed to leave site on 

Wednesday’s Period 5 from after February Half Term – dependent upon your consent.  

Please complete the Microsoft Forms link: https://forms.office.com/e/b23efJNC5t to 

consent to this permission for your child to leave site from 14:15 on Wednesdays from 21 

February. If students do not have consent, they must stay onsite in the JCC.  

Following student attainment in the upcoming mock examinations, we will review this 

privilege. Based on student need for supported progress, we will be using Wednesday’s 

Period 5 to run mandatory intervention and will let individuals know if they are required to 

attend.  

Many thanks for your support,   

Miss Gibb  

Post-16 Transition and Enrichment Lead  
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